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Save the Date: 

Payment Due – May 15th 

Late Fee Charged – May 26th 

 

Meter Read Date – May 31st  

SHUT OFF DAY – June 1st  

($60.00 Reconnection fee) 

(Habitual Offender Additional $100.00 Deposit 

Required) 

Board of Directors Notes by Norman Wodell 

Water Meter Transmitter Upgrades 

Our staff has been busy and has upgraded over a third of your 1,131 meters. There is no additional charge for 

this service and will result in benefits to you. The efficiency of reading the meter will be increased and you will 

be able to log on https://eyeonwater.com to verify your usage and identify potential leaks once your upgrade 

has been completed. 

 

It is imperative that ALL property owners and property managers advise their renters of this 

situation so their meters can be replaced. If this is not done, there will be an added cost in the 

near future to read outdated water meters and very likely the disconnection of water service 

until the meter transmitters are replaced. Please help us avoid that situation. Thank you. 

Little Libraries 

The concept of “Little Free Libraries” is “Take a Book, Share a Book”. It is the exchanging of literature among 

neighbors. There are now three Little Libraries in CCMD area. The first was established by Cuchares Ranch HOA 

and is located on the east side of Wild Daisey Drive, a block and a half from Drennan Road. The second was 

donated by The Wodells and is located on the east side of Gunbarrel Drive near Pony Gulch Way. The third was 

provided by the Security Public Library and is located on public land on the east side of Anvil Drive near the 

Centre Court Park. One in Parkview Park on Horizonview drive, and another in Mosko Park on Hazy Morning 

Drive will soon be placed by the Security Public Library. 

Books have been supplied by our neighbors and by the Security Public Library. Susan Garrett of the library has 

agreed to sponsor these Little Libraries, and some future ones. They will be routinely checked, and the supply of 

books rotated. Stewards for these sites will be recruited to monitor the boxes and contents. 

You are also invited to purchase or build and place libraries on your private property. Additional information is 

available by browsing “mini libraries”. You may also contact me at norman.wodell@coloradocentre.org or at 

719-210-3806. 

 


